




 
 
 
Domino’s, 613 Fulham Road 
 

 
 
, 264 North End Road 
 



 
 
Kind regards 
Lorna McKenna 
Licensing Compliance Officer 
Licensing  
Place Department  
Hammersmith & Fulham Council 
020 8753 3081 
07786747257 
www.lbhf.gov.uk 
  
Have you signed up to our email notifications to receive alerts of relevant 
applications received by this department?  If you would like to sign up, please click 
the link below:  
email notification service 
 
 

 
  
We would be grateful if you could spare a few minutes to complete this 
short Customer Satisfaction Survey about your recent interaction with our team. 

 
 
 
From:   
Sent: 23 October 2024 12:38 
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Cc: Mckenna Lorna: H&F <Lorna.Mckenna@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Environmental Protection Representation - 2024/01664/LAPR - 
POPEYES 348 North End Road London SW6 1NB  
 
Dear Lorna 
 



I can’t see a Public Licensing Register on the LBHF website, so grateful if you could 
help with this query.  My understanding is that the following premises have the 
following hours? 
 
Could you please confirm? 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mark 
 
Pepes 

 
 
 
Dominos 





From: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk>  
Sent: 18 October 2024 16:26 
To: mbrowning  
Cc: Mckenna Lorna: H&F <Lorna.Mckenna@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Subject: Environmental Protection Representation - 2024/01664/LAPR - POPEYES 
348 North End Road London SW6 1NB  
 
Dear Mr Browing,  
 
Licensing Act 2003 
Premises Licence Number: 2024/01664/LAPR 
Premises name: POPEYES 
Premises address: 348 North End Road London SW6 1NB   
 
I hope you’re well.  
 
I am forwarding you the below representation which we have received from the 
Environmental Protection team.  
 
Please let me know if you have any comments.  
 
Kind regards 
Lorna McKenna 
Licensing Compliance Officer 
Licensing  
 
 
 
From: Environmental Protection: H&F <noise@lbhf.gov.uk>  
Sent: 18 October 2024 14:25 
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Cc: Ullah Abdul: H&F <Abdul.Ullah@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 2024/01664/LAPR - POPEYES 348 North End Road London SW6 
1NB  
 
Good afternoon Licensing Team, 
 
Having checked and considered the location, neighbouring premises and other 
business operating in the same area, the Noise and Nuisance Team have to object 
the proposed extended hours of service. 
 
There are similar business in that neighbourhood and the latest closing time is from 
Mc Donalds at midnight. 
 
There are many residential premises above Popeyes and this application to extend 
the hours can cause disturbance and significant increase in noise complaints, we 
think if it is approved more business would follow them requesting to extend also 
their hours of trading. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if  you want to discuss it further. 
 
Kindest regards, 



John Garcia (Investigator) 
 
 




